
 

 

 

25
th
 February 2016 

  

Dear Parents,  

  

Thank you very much for your interest in The Doon School. We are delighted to inform you that the school will be hosting 

Open Mornings later in the academic year. Dates will be announced shortly and will be shared with you. 

  

Currently we are conducting tours of the school throughout the school year, when the boys are in school specifically 

from Monday - Saturday mornings. We warmly invite you and your sons to visit to come and see Doon for yourselves and why 

it is such a specialist in the education of boys. Do encourage your friends and family with sons to come with you to enjoy the 

time together.   

  

A visit to the seventy acre campus will give you a 360 degree view of The Doon School. You, your sons and your family will 

be able to observe the school in action and you will all be able to see the range of the academic and sporting facilities as well as 

the Central Dining Hall and learn more about the significance of Wellness Centre. Your tour will take place with one of our 

admissions team, who will be able to answer your questions and any specific individual queries you may have. We are 

delighted to answer any follow up questions that you may have post your visit too. At The Doon School, we actively want your 

sons whose education is of paramount importance, to be free to ask their questions as they tour the school.     

  

The current system is as follows: 
  

1. Open Mornings on Saturdays from 10am -12 noon. Dates to follow. Please note that these events start promptly 

at 10am and parents must pre-register for the event with Mr. Kothari  and arrive at school, no later than 15 mins 

before 10am.   
  

2. Bespoke individual tours. These are, by mutual convenience and pre-booked with Mr. Kothari throughout the academic year, 

but not in the holidays, as the school is closed.  

  

3. Small group tours. These may take place if several families wish to arrive on the same day. Families must still pre-register 

their wish to visit with Mr. Kothari. 

  

The Doon School actively discourages visits in the school holidays as families and their sons will not see the staff and boys 

and get the full feel of a school at work. It is also a time for ongoing maintenance and other projects as well as other events 

such as Summer at Doon’s Leadership Programme. We also discourage prospective parents from ‘dropping in’, without an 

appointment. This is due to the busy life of the admissions and marketing department and the fact that staff may be involved 

in other school events, thus wasting your valuable time.      
  

Please visit our website for further information and register with Mr. Kothari, the Head of Admissions whose details are all on 

the attached invitation and on the school website: www.doonschool.com/admissions   

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

Elizabeth McLaughlin 

Director Admissions, Marketing & Communications 

 

http://www.doonschool.com/admissions

